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Yf e. 5Secretcry of the Commission

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
b'ashington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Secretary:

How wonderful to read a notice of proposed rulemaking that I did not have
ca refer to my legal counsel or administrative staff for interpretation.
The format is logical and concise. The language and sentence structure
is clear and understandable.

In keeping with the thrust of E.O. 12044, I'm keeping my comments br1.ef.
Suffice it say, you've done a masterful job. Keep up the good work.

Sincerely,

/

v

Paul L. Broughton
Vice President, Ada inis traticn
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